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November 2, 2020

Kathleen Fischer, Interim City Administrator
City of Racine

730 Washington Ave.

Racine, WI 53403

Good Afternoon Jim:

I trust that this letter finds you well. | am taking this opportunity to reach out related to our
Management of your facilities. Our current extension of the Management Contract is set to expire
on December 31, 2020. | would like to offer another extension for VenuWorks to continue our
management as the City continues to plan for the expansion/hotel at Festival Hall.

We would welcome that opportunity to continue to work with the City of Racine to ensure
continuity of programming and operation. We would be willing to offer a Management Fee
discount over the coming months.

Please contact Steve Peters or me, so that we may prepare a MOU for the extension, if that is the
wish of the City of Racine.

Thank you for many years of success at the facilities of Racine,

i

John Siehl, CVE
Vice President & Chief Operating Officer, Jsiehl@venuworks.com 937-823-3969

CC: Amanda Gain, VenuWorks
Ricki Ghani, VenuWorks



